
 
May 11, 2016 
 
Dear AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia Providers: 
 
To support retrospective medical record review for risk adjustment, AmeriHealth Caritas has contracted 
with CIOX Health (ECS) to obtain medical charts from participating providers. 
 
Providers participating in any one or more of the following affiliated health plans may, in the future, 
receive a contact from CIOX Health: 
 
Medicaid plans      Medicare plans
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia 
AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana 
AmeriHealth Caritas Northeast 
AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania 

AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care Plus 
AmeriHealth VIP Plus 
First Choice VIP Care Plus 
Keystone VIP Choice 

Keystone First 
Prestige Health Choice 
 
Records are needed for: 

• Initial retrospective medical record review  
• Audit of previously submitted diagnosis information 

 
We appreciate your ongoing commitment to delivering quality health care to our members and thank 
you in advance for your cooperation. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the medical 
record review, please contact Risk Adjustment Programs at 215-863-6542. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Addie Pingue 
Director, Risk Adjustment, AmeriHealth Caritas 


